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(Letter to Sir John W. Moore) April 15th 1694 /
Dublin 1 WEST FRAWKLIN s7.
(handwriting)

/

Dear Dr. Moore
Thanks for your note of the lst. I have rewritten a section on
Beri-Beri for my text book, and have referred to the Richmond Asylum and the Tuscaloosa
outbreaks., I am glad to hear that you have written the section on small-pox for Wood
& Co They offered me Typhoid fever, but we could not agree about terms. I have
done so much for the publishers of the systems that I now have a fixed price of L2
prer page which W. & Co thought extravagant I hope to have the pleasure of meeting
you in Edinburgh.
Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER



